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To Whom it May Concern: 
 
 The New Orleans-Baton Rouge Steamship Pilots Association will begin accepting orders for ships 
with 48’ draft on Saturday, February 12, 2022, at 0000 hrs.  These orders may be placed between Mile 90.05 
AHP to Mile 175.0 AHP.  We will also be accepting orders for ships with 48’ draft into the middle and 
lower Anchorage at Grandview.  NOBRA will continue to monitor recent surveys and will post any new 
developments. 
 
 
      Very truly yours, 

 

 
      Captain Louis M. Wattigney, Jr.  

 
LMWjr/lbs 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Main Office 
 

Board of Directors Marine Operations 
Phone: 504-832-1199 Phone: 504-219-2600 Phone: 504-219-2611/12/13 
Billing Fax: 504-455-4328 Fax: 504-456-6456 Fax: 504-455-2942 



 


